FrREDERICK W. LANG
TaAx & EsTATE COUNSELLOR
214 GRANT BUILDING

ATLANTA 8, GEORGIA

February 22, 1946
Dear Dr. Allen:

Your request for two Normslizers just received., I

am sending two each in a separste parcel via P.P.
today.

e your suggestion that you could taske over this
bormalizer business I wish that you could get you
a little syndicate and think up some fair propos-
-ition as 1 am now too busy to attend to this work.

My 48 ~cre industrial site is s2lmost finished and

we also have nearing completion the labgest concrete
block and concrete brick plant in the South right
here in Atlanta. These two enterprises will take up

all my time as I am the Treasurer of both Corpor-

-ations. Also I am going to take an active part in
the coming Governors race. '

With kindest regards, I am ,

sincerely yours,

Frederick W, Lang



